Kane District Survey 2017

Beginning January 27, 2017, Kane School District will be administering school climate surveys.
The purpose is to gather stakeholder input about teachers, principals, and schools. Additionally,
the survey allows the district to be compliant with State Board Rule R277-533-5, which requires
districts to conduct a stakeholder survey for students, parents, and teachers/administrators.
The survey is hosted by the UofU Policy Center. All parents/guardians are invited to participate
by filling out an online survey. Responses are anonymous and no personal information

is collected. Results will be given to teachers and administrators and used to improve
classrooms and schools. The surveys are short, taking about 10 minutes to complete.

There is a link to the survey on the school website. If you do not have a computer, please come
take the survey at the school where we have a computer set up for you, or you can take it on
any public computer such as those available at a public library. The survey is available in English
and Spanish.

You can access the survey by going to the KCSD web page at http://www.kane.k12.ut.us/

When you select the link, you will need to select Kane County School District because we have
partnered with surrounding districts to make the survey as economical as possible. The link to
this survey will be open from January 27, 2016 through February 10, 2016. Thank you in
advance for your participation.

Ben Dalton
Superintendent
Kane County School District



